
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 12, 2021  
 
 
Subject: Change to non-functional area of SBL male parts to support manufacturing processes & product quality  
 
 
Parts Affected: SBLM035-001, SBLM013-004, SBLM013-003, SBLM013-002, SBLM013-001, CA161-001, CA194-001, 
CA160-001 & CA195-001 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You are receiving this notice because your company has purchased, or sampled, the parts referenced above from 
Nordson MEDICAL in the past 24 months.  
 
We are making a change to facilitate consistent part molding and improved product quality of the above-mentioned 
parts. Please find the before and after change images as below. 
 
 

 
 

There is no change to the part numbers nor to the internal or any sealing geometry thus the flow path will remain 
unaffected by this change. 
 
You may download details of this change from our website by clicking on the link below or pasting it into your browser's 
window http://www.nordsonmedical.com/tech/product_changes_notification.aspx. For your reference, the product 
change notification (PCN) number is 1315085.  
 
Should you have additional questions, please contact your Nordson MEDICAL representative or email us at 
NMSales@nordsonmedical.com. We appreciate your business and hope that this change will have no effect on the end- 
product in which it is used. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ravi Narayanan 
Global Product Manager  
Nordson Medical 
 
 

http://www.nordsonmedical.com/tech/product_changes_notification.aspx

